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and how it can best help the functioning of the University Library.  We intend for the SLC to continue 
in its role as an advisor to and strong advocate for the University Library.  In the next year, the SLC 
plans to hold an organizational meeting, two meetings with the librarians and departmental library 
representatives (formerly known as SASOL meetings), and one summary meeting at the close of the 
academic year.  We believe this will be a collaborative way for the Library and the broader University 
community to develop an understanding of “departmental spending” in today's interdisciplinary digital 
arena. 

--- Andrew Frey, SLC Chair, for the SLC 


